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INSTITUTIONAL - INDUSTRIAL

GERMIDET is a general purpose antibacterial detergent,
disinfectant, sanitizer, fungicide and deodorant.

It should be used where efficient cleaning, antimicrobial or
deodorizing action is desired such as:  floors, walls,
furniture, bathroom areas, pools, locker rooms, showers,



garbage pails, food equipment and storage areas.

GERMIDET was especially made to be used in hospitals, food
processing plants, swimming pools, schools, restaurants,
kennels and public buildings.

DIRECTIONS:  To clean and disinfect, use 10 (1/110) to 20 mL
(1/50) of GERMIDET per litre of water.  For heavily soiled,
contaminated or difficult surfaces, use 20 (1/50) to 40 mL
(1/25) per litre.  Surfaces subject to direct contact with
food should be thoroughly rinsed with potable water.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.  Do not
store in food processing or storage areas.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with water for at least 15 minutes and call a physician. 
Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse.

If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution or if not available, drink large
quantities of water.  Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  Call a physician.

TOXICOLOGY:  Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the
use of gastric lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock,
respiratory depression and convulsion may be needed.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

NET CONTENT:     160 ON 5 GAL 45 GAL
  4.5 L 22.7 L 204.7 L

       

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly



or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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